

Linda M. Morad Councillor at Large City Council President 2016, 2018 & 2019

City of New Bedford

Office of City Council

133 William Street • New Bedford, Massachusetts 02740 (508) 979-1455 • Fax: 508-979-1451

October 5, 2021

New Bedford Police Department Attention: Officer Justin Costa 871 Rockdale Avenue New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Officer Costa:

I wanted to send along a note to express my congratulations and welcome to the City of New Bedford and our outstanding Police Department. I was unable to attend your swearing in ceremony this week at Police Headquarters, but wanted you to know how pleased I am that you have chosen a career serving the residents of our historic City.

Best wishes Officer Costa for a long and distinguished career as a New Bedford Police Officer. I look forward to meeting you when you are able to join my colleagues and me in the City Council Chamber later this year and to working with you for many years to come.

Congratulations!!!!!!

Linda M. Morad

New Bedford City Council

First M. mount

Councillor At Large

xc: Chief Paul Oliveira